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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 001714
Date 20 November 2017

Conversions of Statements of Special Educational Need to
EHCPs

Request:

Local authorities are in the process of transferring all children and young people with

statements of special educational need (SSEN) over to the new SEND system.

I would like to request the following information:

• As of 10th November 2017, how many SSEN transfers had yet to be completed

in your local authority? We can confirm that as of 10th November 433 had yet to

be completed.

o “Completed” here means either that an EHCP is now in place, or that a

decision not to produce an EHCP has been communicated to the family.

o If you have already collected this information for an earlier cut-off date

within the last month (for example, 31st October 2017 rather than 10th

November 2017), please use that cut-off date if it is more efficient for you

to do so - but in your response, please specify the cut-off date you used.


